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Dear Families,  

Thank you to all those parents/carers who joined their children last Thursday for our “Come and read” 

morning; it really is supportive to the class teachers to know you are keen to help your children with their 

reading. Even if you’re not keen on reading books yourself, encouraging your child to spend 10/15 mins each 

evening looking at their RWI or library books will have a HUGE impact on their learning in school. 

Thank you also to those parents who have children starting in Reception in September and came along to our 

open afternoon/evening. It isn’t too late to find out more about how to apply for a place at Ellacombe so if 

you know of anyone whose children are starting school in September, please encourage them to get in touch. 

Finally, I have sent previous messages to you regarding the ongoing smell in the lane behind the school where 

illegal substances are clearly being used. As an update, I have had updates from the Torbay police who are 

continuing to investigate this issue as a matter of urgency. 

Regards,      Ms Alison Helm: Headteacher 

NOVEMBER 

22nd November Police visiting EYFS/Little Stars 

DECEMBER 

Tuesday 3rd December Year 6 trip to Bygones 

9th December Last week of After School Clubs 

11th December Rudolf Run for charity 

13th December Little Stars Christmas Celebration 

Tuesday 17th December Christmas Disco fundraiser 

18th December  Christmas lunch and Jumper Day.  

Celebration Afternoon - parents/carers invited in. 

19th December  Christmas church service - years 2 to 6 from 1.30pm to 2.30pm 

20th December Break up for Christmas 

JANUARY 

Monday 6th January  Back to school 

Tuesday 22nd April Extra non-pupil day—school closed for children 
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Attendance Awards 

We are working really hard to make sure all our pupils are in school, every 

day and on time. Obviously we all get sick, every now and then,  but if we are 

well, we need to be in school!  

Well done to Dolphins, Eagles and Swans  classes for excellent attendance this 

week. 

Little Bears 94.18% 
Christie 

House 
92.4% Little Lions 93.53% 

Little Foxes 91.49% 

Little Tigers 94.47% 
Darwin 

House 
92.77% Unicorns 95.77% 

Dolphins 97.38% 

Little Horses 93.17% 
Kingsley 

House 
95.01% Eagles 96.67% 

Swans 96% 

Herdsmen 93.75% 
Singer 

House 
96.94% Heroes 89.8% 

Hunters 93.04% 

Warriors 93.45% 
The winner  is … 

SINGER HOUSE 
The winner is ... ?  
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STARS OF THE WEEK 

Little Stars Reciela for showing a huge increase in confidence this term.  

Little Bears Isaac H, for working hard to learn his phonics sounds and focus in morning group!  

Little Lions Darcie for being so helpful and improving her listening skills in class.   

Little Foxes Florence for your faulous effot in all of your learning this week, especially in your maths. 

Super job!  

Little Tigers Thea - for consistently being a fantastic learner and for her determination in her work.  

Unicorns Olive for always contributing to class discussions!   

Dolphins Oscar Q for his perseverance and determination to improve his handwriting!  

Little Horses Alexander for his fantastic effort with his reading!  

Eagles Louie for showing such eagerness to share his incredible reading in front of a new adult!  

Swans Savannah - for the amazing positive attitude towards coming into school this week. Keep it 

up!  

Herdsmen Lacey for showing resilience in swimming.  

Heroes Pippa for her outstanding maths this week.  

Hunters Poppy Dunn - for a positive attitude towards her learning this week and for putting in lots 

of effort into her class work.  

Warriors Elsie May - Working really hard in maths and for a positive attitude towards her learning  

Interfaith Day 

The children had a great day last Friday in their House Teams celebrating “Interfaith 

day”. They learnt about different religions and how these might be the same or differ-

ent to things they might believe. 
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Drinks in school 

Thank you to those parents who have followed last week’s message up 

with the children about us moving to just drinking water in 

school (rather than sugary drinks). The children are increasingly 

saying to their class teachers that they just want water in school 

as it’s better for their teeth (and presumably your purses!) The 

teachers will continue to encourage their classes with this over 

the next few weeks so that after the next holidays, we’ll all be 

back to just having water. 

RUDOLF RUN 

We are taking part in ‘The Rowcroft Rudolf Run’ on 

Wednesday 11th December.  We are suggesting a do-

nation of £2 as sponsorship for the run, although we 

will be sending out sponsorship forms . 

Each class will take part in a run around the play-

ground at different times of the day. 

Any money donated will go to Rowcroft to support 

their work across the community. 

All children taking part will receive a medal! 
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